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Comments: I am contacting you regarding the ESHC project proposed for the Manchester Ranger District.

Having lived in the area for many years I am very familiar with the GMNF and the lack of any real management.

The forest in that area is over mature and has resulted in major declines in the grouse and woodcock not to

mention other early successional species. I urge the Green Mountain National Forest managers to implement this

proposed project


